
Short biography/profile for Johanna Morrow 

I am the chairperson of the Mill Bay Waterworks District (MBWD) Board of Trustees. I 

was elected to the board in 2021 and my three-year term is ending. I am asking for your 

vote to return as a trustee for another three years. 

I have a strong background in managing and rebuilding public infrastructure and in 

community service. 

Prior to my retirement in 2019 from the Province of BC I was the Manager, Recovery 

and Funding Programs, Emergency Management BC. In this role, which I held for over 

10 years, I worked closely with Municipalities, Regional Districts and Local Improvement 

Districts to restore public infrastructure damaged in natural disasters. This includes 

repairing or replacing local water systems and ensuring the water supply is safe. I 

worked closely with the federal government, various provincial departments, local health 

authorities, engineers, and other professionals to coordinate timely repairs. I also visited 

affected communities, monitored infrastructure repairs, spoke at town hall meetings, 

and supported elected officials. 

I am a strong believer in public service and community volunteering. I am a trustee on 

the BC Public Service Pension Plan Board of Trustees and the treasurer of the BC 

Government Retired Employees’ Association. I am a longtime volunteer with the Young 

Moms Program of the YMCA-YWCA of Vancouver Island and a community volunteer 

with the Community Volunteer Income Tax Program. I was the past president of the 

Victoria Chapter of the Financial Management Institute and vice-president of the 

Vancouver Island Strata Owners Association.  

My husband and I built our home in Mill Bay 11 years ago and have never looked back. 

We value the great community we live in and appreciate the wonderful nature and 

climate this area has to offer.  


